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	The purpose of this Service Announcement is to provide a notification regarding the timetable for the issue and use of two new segment Market Identification Codes (MICs) for LSE plc.
At present, LSE plc uses a single operating MIC “XLON” for its equity and fixed income markets, including its Regulated Market and two MTFs.  It also uses segment MIC “XLOD” for LSEDM, which is a segment within the Regulated Market.  

Under MiFID II, Article 18(10) and Article 56, the Regulated Markets and MTFs operated by trading venues will each need to be separately identified using a unique code, for the purpose of post-trade transparency and transaction reporting.  LSE plc has reserved two new segment MICs for its MTFs, as set out below, to facilitate this requirement.  

Segment MIC: AIMX (AIM MTF)
Segment MIC: XLOM (London Stock Exchange MTF)
The new MICs are currently reserved but not live and should not be used by market participants.  LSE plc will notify is customers in the second half of 2017 of the intended live date for the new MICs and coordinate with ISO 10383 Registration Authority (SWIFT) on its communication.



	


Relates to

Exchange(s)

· London Stock Exchange

Environment(s)

· Millennium Exchange Production Environment
Type

· Technical Update
Product(s)
· Millennium Exchange
Additional Information

If you have any queries about this announcement please e-mail: clients@lseg.com
If you have any technical queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on - 020 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com. 

Millennium Exchange Business Parameters Document can be found at: www.londonstockexchange.com/tradingservices
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of London Stock Exchange's Internet site http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may broadcast test data from its Production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may extend or re-enter the Post Close session for instruments or segments in order to perform necessary end of day activities.
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